
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1773 
 

Asked on 11 October 2016 
 
MR WALKER ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE 
AND MINISTER FOR TRAINING AND SKILLS (HON Y D’ATH) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to services contracted by those departments or agencies under the 
Attorney-General’s administration to the firm Cutting Edge —  
Will the Attorney-General detail the total dollar value cost of those contracts for 2013-14, 
2014-15 and 2015-16? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mansfield for his question. 
 
I am advised that the Department of Justice and Attorney-General has not had any 
contractual engagement with the firm Cutting Edge or Cutting Edge Post during 2013-14, 
2014-15 or 2015-16. 
 
I am advised that the Department of Training and Skills has not had any contractual 
engagement with the firm Cutting Edge or Cutting Edge Post during 2013-14, 2014-15 or 
2015-16. 
 
 


